
COVID-19 Self Storage Update 
For the safety of our staff, customers and the public at large we have decided to close all our Self Store 
branches with immediate effect. 

Restricted access will still be available for essential services and businesses. If you believe you fall into this 
category and need access to your unit, please contact us in the usual way and a specific time slot will be 
made available to you when you can have exclusive access to the store. 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR HANDS ARE SANITISED BEFORE AND AFTER ARRIVAL TO MINIMISE RISK OF 
INFECTION. 

Reception will be closed and there will no contact with our staff during the visit. 

Under current government guidelines people should only travel where essential therefore most customers 
should not be visiting the Self Store. We recognise that occasionally people may need access to store for 
instance if they are NHS Workers and need their uniform. In these circumstances travel would probably we 
considered essential and access would be granted. 

New customers will still be accepted if they are providing essential services or businesses/workers. 

Our telephones and emails will be monitored remotely and our mail redirected so we can operate as 
normally as possible in these difficult times. 

We regret having to take this action but trust it is understandable in the current exceptional circumstances, 
please stay safe and we hope to continue doing business with you when things eventually return to normal. 

 

COVID-19 Removals Update 
For the safety of our staff, customers and the public at large we have decided to suspend our removal 
activities with immediate effect. The reason for this is that it is physically impossible for our removal staff 
to remain 2m apart. We regret any inconvenience but trust this action is understandable in the exceptional 
circumstances. 

The warehouse and the office will be closed so please do not visit our premises.   

Our telephones and emails will be monitored remotely and our mail redirected so we can operate as 
normally as possible in these difficult times. 

If you would like a quote for your removal please telephone the office so we can arrange to do a remote 
video survey so you can obtain a quote for when things get back to normal.  

We regret having to take this action but trust it is understandable in the current exceptional circumstances, 
please stay safe and we hope to continue doing business with you when things eventually return to normal. 

 


